
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Coordinators, 

Dear PhD Students, 

 

I would like to inform you that the University, in collaboration with APRE, the Agency for the 

Promotion of European Research, has organised a training course, as part of the calendar of events 

planned for the year 2024, on the topic of “HORIZON EUROPE: EUROPEAN RESEARCH COUNCIL - 

ERC”. 

 

 The course will be held on 20 September 2024 from 10:00 to 13:00 a.m., via the Teams 

Platform.  You will be provided with the access link to the platform.  

 

The course will provide an overview of the European Research Council (ERC) of Horizon 

Europe with a particular focus on funding mechanisms, new eligibility criteria and project 

evaluation. 

 

To participate in the course, which is not mandatory for the 38th and 39th cycles, you should 

send an e-mail, by 18/09/2024 to the following address: HorizonEurope@unicampania.it indicating 

the PhD cycle. 

 

               Participants will be issued a certificate of attendance upon verification of actual 

participation and passing the final test. In this regard, it is specified that APRE will communicate to 

the University the data relating to participation in the course. To receive the certificate of 

participation with passing the final assessment, it will be necessary to have followed the course for 

at least 80% of its duration and to have passed the final test with at least 80% of correct answers. 

 

 Our Coordinator Colleagues are invited to disseminate the news of the event as widely as 

possible to all PhD students. 

 

The Rector's Delegate for PhDs 

                                                                                                         Prof.ssa Armida Mucci 
 

Si allega doc 
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